Providence College

DigitalCommons@Providence

Playbill and Promotion

Women of Wit (1997)

Spring 1997

Dear Friend of Blackfriars Theatre Letter from John Garrity

John Garrity

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.providence.edu/wit_pubs



Part of the Acting Commons

The Blackfrians Theatre

Dear Friend of Blackfriars Theatre:

Enclosed please find the tickets you ordered for the Providence College Theatre Department's 1997 Spring production, *Women of Wit*. I would also like to remind you to enter campus through the Huxley Ave. gate and a security guard will direct you to the theatre. If you have any questions about your tickets or need information or directions, please call us at 865 - 2218.

Thank you for supporting the performing arts at Providence College

John Garrity

Managing Director

Blackfriars Theatre